
After a full year of construction, five new additions were ready to be put to use at the beginning of

the 2024-2025 school year. The video was used to show all stakeholders, both internally and

externally, what those new spaces looked like and how they are being used by students and staff

daily. The District held ribbon cuttings when the construction was complete but the purpose of this

video was to demonstrate students using the spaces. The video was shared to all families and staff

within the District by email as well as posted on the District's social media channels. Positive

feedback was received from the community after watching the video as well as comments stating

their excitement for future projects within the District.


